
       We never could afford that 
amount of money; however; 
through the generosity of people 
like you, the Diocese can educate 
and nurture men so that they can 
serve as priests of our diocese. 
On behalf of all our seminarians and 
their families - thank you. 
Thank you for supporting this 
ministry in the past, and God willing 
our Vocations Office will be able to 
help other men discern their call to the priesthood and our Diocese will be 
able to walk with them until ordination and beyond. 
I invite you all to prayerfully consider making a commitment this year if you 
haven’t already done so. We all benefit from the Catholic Ministry Appeal 
because we all benefit from the ministry of the Catholic Church. When we 
give from our hearts to help others through the ministry of the Church, we 
are being the hands and feet of Christ to so many people we may never 
meet.  

Seminarian Education & Support, 
& Promotion of Vocations is one of 
six diocesan ministries that embrace 
God’s call to serve, and actively 
carry out His mission and ministry 
with love, gratitude and concern for 
others while encouraging all to act. 
Through the Catholic Ministry Appeal, 
this group of 
ministries will 
receive 
$2.1 million of 
the total $7.1 
million appeal 
goal to carry 
out their good 
works. 

Walking with them

“

“

- Kathy Brasseur
 Mother of Reverend Zachary Brasseur, Ordained May 21, 2022
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